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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, 
 
Psalm 109:30 I will greatly praise the Lord with my mouth; yea, I will praise him among the multitude. 
 
We praise God that He has given us the opportunity and privilege to declare His glory to a lost and dying world. What a wonderful God He is, and we 
can share His goodness with those who are hurting and in need spiritually. What a joy to be able to share this good news of the gospel on the mission 
field.                            
                                                                                                           

          
Ukraine Visitors                                     Fishing trip                                   My Island Companion                        Da from Thailand 

 
You never know who might show up at church on a given Sunday. We had the blessing of having a family from the Ukraine attend our service and 
blessed us with special music. What a blessing it was to have them fellowship with us in our Sunday service. Mike, our song leader, has a boat and 
invited me and Bruce (another man in our church) to go fishing. Well, I was excited when he picked me up and we headed out into the ocean. We had 
been out about 2 hours and were about 3 miles out when Bruce said he was not feeling well and thought he was having a heart attack. I prayed over 
him, called 911, and headed back in. The ambulance was waiting for us and got Bruce to the hospital. That night, they had to medivac him to Oahu, 
where they did surgery and placed a couple of stents in his heart. Praise the Lord, he is doing well. Bo (our dog) is my island companion when I’m out 
and about in my truck. Da, pictured above, is singing a special in her native Thai language.   
 
A few things to be praying for. My dad had to be put on hospice a few weeks ago. He has served the Lord faithfully for 57 years and says he is ready to 
go meet the Lord and my mom. Aaron continues to take a day at a time with his disease. He is down to about 100 lbs, but continues to rely on his faith. 
Patty continues to struggle with her Rheumatoid arthritis, but keeps pushing herself to keep going. I will be having hernia surgery and request your 
prayers for a good outcome. Please continue to pray for the ministry and outreach of Amazing Grace.  

  
We are able to minister where the Lord has called us because of your faithful prayers and financial support all these years! Each of you has been such a 
blessing to our family and ministry!! 

 
 

                           
                                          
Serving Christ on Kauai, 
Brother George, Patty, and Priscilla 
 
 
  
  

 


